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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Retirement Celebration for Dale Wein

Dale Wein's office is planning to host a retirement celebration on
Friday, May 3, 2024, from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. in Aberdeen
to commemorate Dale's more than 27 years as a bankruptcy
trustee and more than 37 years as a practicing attorney.

Invitation to Retirement Celebration

Information Sessions on Zoom § 341 Meetings

The United States Trustee's office is planning to conduct
information sessions on May 29 and 30, 2024, via Teams
concerning the transition of § 341 first meetings of creditors to
Zoom video meetings.  Please make your best effort to
participate in one of these sessions to prepare for this change.

U.S. Trustee's Announcement of Information Sessions

Link
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